St. Mary-Holy Cross Finance Council
September 20, 2022

Attendance; Fr. Michael Amadeo, Heidi Ackerman, John Fisher, Doug Jones, Bill
Rooney, Mike Winders, Diane Gannon and Sarah Baumberger

Absent: Candy Zidon, Sue Tolefson

Heidi called the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m.,

Father led us in prayer

Minutes: Aug min were not received so Diane will resend them when she gets home

Financials:

1) Our montly collection was down in August, Father said this is typical but we will
keep a close watch on it. Bill made a motion to approve the financials and John
seconded

New Business:

B & G has several items that need to be fixed,
1) Cellar door at Holy Cross Drew said he would do the work and the supplies
would be around $350.00
2) Knox Box is a place where the Fire Department would have a Key in case of a
fire inside the church.
3) Handicap signs and paint lines
These are all somewhat small items. We believe the Parish Council should decide
on a limit amount of funds that can be spent without approval.

Survey Monkey was signed and is ready to send in
Old Business

The ignite campaign will meet on Sept 29 at St Marys, John Fisher and Mike
Winders are the lead volunteers Still need about 20 people to assist in calling the
congregation. The parishioners will receive in the mail a request from the diocese. This
pledge should be returned to the parish. The pledge can cover 3 to 5 years.

John moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 p.m. and Diane seconded.

Next meeting: Oct 18, 2022




